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PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Planning Commission Meeting
scheduled for

Monday, February 5, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.
has been CANCELLED.

The next regularly scheduled Planning Commission
Meeting is Monday, March 4, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.

/^^3^Z?. ^YZ^ ^
Melissa Creech, MiPMC
Clerk, Charter Township of Commerce

Posted: 1-29-2024 3:00 p.m.

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (open meetings act), MCLA
41.72a(2)(3) and the Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA).
The Charter Township of Commerce will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as
signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to
individuals with disabilities at the meeting or public hearing upon 10 days notice to the Commerce
Township Planning Commission.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Commerce Township
Board by writing or calling the Commerce Township Supervisor at 624-0110.


